
 

 

 
 
21 June 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
We are writing to advise of a change in procedure relating to students accessing toilets during 
class time. 
 
As of Monday 24 June 2024, students needing to access the toilet during class time will be 
required to use the toilets at the Campus Office. This change will be implemented as part of our 
ongoing commitment to child safety and ensuring students have timely access to assistance if 
they need it e.g. become unwell and have appropriate supervision at all times of the school day. 
The only variation to this instruction will be students with classes in the Annie Brice building who 
can access the toilets in this building.  
 
Students will have access to the student toilets before school, after school and at recess and 
lunchtimes. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the relevant Head of Campus. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

     
 
Mrs Liviana Daniele     Ms Erin Bonavia 
 
Deputy Principal     Deputy Principal 
Junior Campus     Senior Campus 


